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Nearly 35 Students in the Early Childhood Education Bootcamp Summer Class 
The first week of the four-
week Early Childhood 
Education (ECED) summer 
bootcamp began June 5. 
Nearly 35 students from 
throughout the state of 
New Mexico and El Paso are 
working online and in-
person toward earning a 
NM Child Development 
Certificate in just one 
month. Department Chair 
of Education Cleo Mow 
organized the bootcamp 
says, “Education is a vital 
tool for all students and 
fundamental to successful 
lives.” 

Back row L-R: Bruno Silva, Sunland Park; Amy Daugherty, Nogal; 
Jessica Rodriguez, Mescalero; Anamaria Orio, Ruidoso; ECED  
Department Chair Cleo Mow; Alma Arias,  Ruidoso; Myrtle Scott,  
Mescalero. Front Row L- R: Success Emporium Advocate Ashley  
Roberts;  Gabriella Rivera, Ruidoso; Flora Gonzales and Kassan-
dra Morin both from Tularosa.  
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ENMU-Ruidoso Receives Beautification Award 
Friday, June 9 ENMU-Ruidoso  was recognized with 
the Ruidoso Valley Chamber of Commerce’s 2023  
Beautification Award. Since 2019 ENMU-Ruidoso has 
renovated  over 35,000  square feet  of interior space  
and the exterior of the campus at 709 Mechem  
Drive. The purpose of the renovations built an  
inviting campus that is functional for the workforce,  
students, and community use. Beginning with Nexus 
Phase 1 in fall 2019, followed by Nexus Phase 2 in 
spring 2021, and concluding with Nexus Phase 3   
finishing in fall of 2022 construction included a new  
learning commons, workforce classrooms, tradition-
al classrooms, study  spaces, seminar rooms, a large  
lecture space, food area, parking lot improvements, retaining wall improvements, and a 
patio. Funding for the total project came from a variety of sources including local funds 
and state funds.  

Ruidoso Valley Chamber of 
Commerce Director Deborah Douds 
presenting the 2023 Beautification 
Award to President Ryan Trosper. 

The Spring 2023 Issue of the Ridgeline Review is Available Now 
The Ridgeline Review team, comprised of seven student editors, recently published the third 
issue of the College’s Literary & Fine Arts magazine. This issue features 49 different artists and 
writers, including faculty, students, staff and community members. This is also the first issue to 
feature work submitted by international writers. The magazine’s printing is made possible by the 
Southern New Mexico Community Foundation’s Devasthali Family Foundation Grant. The 
Ridgeline Review’s mission is to connect the community through literary and artistic means. 

Upcoming Events 
June  
12-30 Monday-Friday  
  Early Childhood Education  

Bootcamp, Rm202, 8a-2p  
15  Thursday  
  CNA Prometric Exam, Rm101  & 

107, 8a-3p   
16 Friday  
  Nursing Assistant Lab, Rm  107, 

8a-2p  
  Alto Coalition for Environmental 

Preservation, Rm226, 10a-12p  
20  Tuesday  
  LCDC CSG Rise Reentry  Program, 

Trauma Informed Care & Fenta-
nyl Training, Rm203, 8a-5p  

21 Wednesday  
  LCDC CSG Rise Reentry Program, 

Trauma Informed Care & Fenta-
nyl Training,  Rm203, 8a-5p  

  HPRED/NMPED, Rm106, 8a-5p  
23 Friday  
  Nursing Assistant Lab, Rm  107, 

8a-2p  
  Alto Coalition for Environmental 

Preservation, Rm226, 10a-12p  
  HSLC Pet Adoption, Patio 1-3p  




